
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE
REGULAR PARK BOARD MEETING

ON AUGUST 3, 2021
214 SOUTH CHEROKEE

CATOOSA, OKLAHOMA 74015

THE REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE PARK BOARD ON TUESDAY,
AUGUST 3, 2021, HAS BEEN CANCELLED. THERE ARE NO AGENDA ITEMS FOR THIS
MEETING.  THE NEXT REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING WILL BE ON WEDNESDAY,
SEPTEMBER 8, 2021.

Filed in the office of the City Clerk, July 30, 2021, by 4:30 p.m. at City Hall, 214 South
Cherokee, Catoosa, Oklahoma 74015.

Vicky Sutton
______________________________________
Vicky Sutton, City Clerk




